

Tel: 020 8270 4242 Fax: 020 8595 4024

Email: office@allsaintsschool.co.uk

www.allsaintsschool.co.uk

Head Teacher: Clare Cantle. BSc (Hons). MA(ed)

CC/LI

12th September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Following the announcement of the date for Queen Elizabeth II funeral, we have been granted a bank holiday.

Monday 19th September, the day of the funeral school will be closed and reopen as normal Tuesday 20th September.

During this period of mourning a rosary club and Friday mass will offer prayers for the repose of the soul.

With every good wish.

Ms C Cantle Headteacher





















